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TRAVELLING TO IVEL VALLEY SCHOOL 

SUSTAINABLE TRAVEL 
OPTIONS 

Ivel Valley School is keen to 
promote sustainable methods of 
travel and we want to encourage 
everyone to think about whether 
they need to use their car or 
whether they could use a 
method of travel that is better for 
the environment, better for their 
health and could save them 
money. 

Central Bedfordshire Council 
has an excellent website 
called CB Travel Choices that 
has useful information about all 
travel options around 
Biggleswade and the 
surrounding area. 

 
 

 

  

 

 

TRAVELLING BY BUS AND 
TRAIN 

Both the College and School sites 
are very near bus stops with 
buses that go to and from the 
town centre (bus routes 85, 85A, 
190, I1B for the school site). For 
all the local bus routes around 
Biggleswade please click here 
 

The College site is very close to 
Biggleswade Rail Station with 
trains to and from towns and 
villages like Stevenage, Hitchin, 
Sandy and Arlesey. 

CYCLING 

Please click here for 
lots of information about cycling in 
Central Bedfordshire.  

Click here for a useful map of 
cycle routes that go right past 
both the College and School sites. 
We have a bike shelter to store 
bikes and scooters. 

 

https://www.cbtravelchoices.co.uk/
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5c90f7b79b7d15642b0e55b9/t/5c938d2deb39311f7c38404c/1553173806235/biggleswade.pdf
https://www.cbtravelchoices.co.uk/cycle
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5c90f7b79b7d15642b0e55b9/t/5c939ca4c83025f04d04ed69/1553177767151/Biggleswade.pdf
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DRIVING 

Have you thought about a car 
share scheme? Central Beds 
and Luton Liftshare provides a 
matching service for all those 
who live, work or travel in and 
around Bedfordshire. This site 
matches you up with potential 
partners as a driver or 
passenger and once matched, 
you can choose to car share as 
little or often as you like, with 
whomever you like! 
 

If you have to drive to the 
school please be very careful 
when on the school site: 

 Do not exceed 10mph 
 Turn off your engine when 

stopped 
 If you are blocking 

another vehicle you must 
report to the office 

 
 

 

 

 

 

COUNCIL TRANSPORT 

Most pupils travel to school on 
transport provided by their local 
authority. If you have any 
queries or complaints about this 
service please contact the 
relevant transport team. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://liftshare.com/uk/community/luton-and-central-bedfordshire
https://liftshare.com/uk/community/luton-and-central-bedfordshire

